
BUCKEYE CENTRAL PTO 
A special THANK YOU to all of our volunteers for their support, hard work and dedication this 

past school year.  We could not make all of our activities happen with you!  

We are EXCITED to announce that this year, the PTO will be bringing in Art into the classrooms 

once a month.  This special initiative will help our kids develop confidence, think critically, use 

creativity and to love learning.  Every moth we are arranging Performances, Experiences and 

Connections.  We will have plenty of parent volunteer opportunities to help out.  Last year our 

fundraising efforts made this possible with the PTO funding 100%.  Schedule of monthly art 

dates are listed below. 

The PTO would like to encourage every parent and/or guardian to take a step into the school 

and observe your child souring to new heights.  Being a parent volunteer is the perfect 

opportunity to do so.  Please join us at our PTO monthly meetings on the 2nd Monday of every 

month.  Starting at 6:30pm in the school library.  Free child care will be provided by our 

National Honor Society students.  What a perfect way to let your voice be heard.  We look 

forward to seeing everyone! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Fall Fundraiser – September 8th – September 22nd.  Delivery Date will be during the last week 

of October. 

Spirit Wear Sale – More info to follow. 

Family Movie Night – November.  More info to follow. 

Penguin Patch – December.  More info to follow. 

Box Tops – Monthly Box Top Contests.  Each month the winning class will be awarded with 

the Traveling Box Top Trophy.  Collection will be the last day of each month.  Keep clipping.  

When turning them into school, please make sure they are in a Ziploc baggie that is clearly 

marked with your child’s name, teacher & grade. 

Labels for Education – Labels for Education may be turned in at any time throughout the 

year. 

 

PTO NEWSLETTER 

The PTO sends out a monthly e-newsletter.  If you would like to receive this newsletter, please 

email Kerri at kerri.pope@hotmail.com. 



MEETING DATES 

October 12th   January 11th  April 11th 

November 9th   February 15th  May 9th 

December 14th  March 14th 

ART SCHEDULE 

September 21-24th  Art with Frosting with local artist Becky Pope 

October 23rd   Columbus Children’s Theatre 

November 9-12th  Jill Groves from Tiffin Art Guild 

January 8th   Cooking Caravan with Chef Battle 

February 16-19th  Local artist Jill Heydinger 

March 11th   Tiffin University Vocal & Dance Groups 

April 4-8th   Buckeye Central Art Club 

We are seeking parent volunteers to help and assist on the above listed dates for 

our Art schedule.  If you are able to help, please contact Beth at 419-284-3316. 

 

PTO Board of Officers 2015/2016 School Year 

President:  Liza Hafner   Treasurer: Melody Mergenthaler 

Vice President: Jenni Beamer   Secretary: Kerri Pope 

 

 

If you have any questions, concerns or would like to volunteer – please contact Liza Hafner at 

hafner3066@gmail.com or any one of our PTO board members.  Have a great year! 

mailto:hafner3066@gmail.com

